Residents’ parking consultation — a
reminder #dundeewestend

Just a reminder that the first of two drop-in events to consult residents
about a possible residents’ parking scheme for part of the West End takes
place at Blackness Library tomorrow — all welcome :
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Community Engagement - West
End Residents Parking Scheme

PARKING

Help us to gauge the level of interest in a
residents’ parking schame in the West End.
We want to give you the chance to shape any
development, to learn what the local
concerns are and to better understand how a
residents’ parking schame would work in
practice,

Come along to one of our drop in sessions:
Blackness Library

Saturday 7th March 10.30am-12.30pm
Thursday 12th March 6.00pm-8.00pm

For furthar information, contact Natalie Mackland,
Communities Officer (The Ferry/West End), Tel 01382-436796
E-Mail: natalie.mackland@dundeecity. gov.uk
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